
 

East Paulding High School  

Career and Technical Education 
Michael Perry teacher@pdragons.com

770-309-5113 www.pdragons.com 

Dear Parent, 
Welcome back to EPHS for the 2011-2012  year.  We are looking forward to a great year this year.   I 
am working to implement an online course management system so that you can access project 
handouts, assignments, etc.  This will be available during the first semester of the year.   
 

1. You can check your child’s grades on a secure Internet connection.  The link for Infinite 
Campus is at  https://campus.paulding.k12.ga.us/campus/paulding.jsp  and on my site 
Pdragons.Com 

2. Suggested supply list for each student in a  Business Courses at EPHS: 

One 2GB or larger Thumb drive (Flash drive) 
for your student 

One 3 ring binder  

One set of 5 dividers for the binder  Notebook paper for the binder 
Pens or Pencils  

 

3. Common Classroom supplies needed: 

Baby Wipes Clorox Cleaning Wipes 
Ream of Copy Paper Facial Tissues 
Hand Sanitizer  

 

4. Your student will be able to log into my website starting on or before the third week of school.  
Your student will be able to find resources for their class on my website by logging into the 
website.  They will find  the following information on the site: 

1. General Information 

2. Class Documents – Syllabus and other handouts 

3. Corse Assignments – Project  Handouts and Project Rubrics 

4. Lecture notes – For specific topics not covered in the textbook or additional resources 

5. Submit assignment – Students will be  

6. Submit selected projects to me by logging into my website. 

3. Contact information for me.  Email address is teacher@pdragons.com.  I am best reached by 
email.  In the future, there will be a contact form on the web to speed communication. 

4. I am looking forward to having a good year with your student in my class and having him or her 
successfully master the class material this year.  

Thanking You for Your Help, 
Mr. Michael Perry   

Voice Mail 770-309-5113.  Please email me or leave a message any time I can be of help with your 
child’s progress in my class. 


